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We are pleased to present the 2023 CSP

Ambassador award. The winner of this year’s CSP
Ambassador Award is Justin Chamrin. Justin has

been an active member of both Montgomery
County CSP and Southeast Regional CSP for the last

several years, and this year, he stepped up to         
 co-chair the Advocacy Subcommittee for the

Southeast Regional Committee, and also was very
active with the Montgomery County CSP Advocacy

Subcommittee, speaking up at the meetings, and
helping to promote the CSP Needs Assessment
conducted by the committee. Justin has shown

dedication and a passion for lifting the voices of the
CSP community. His advocacy and peer support

models the CSP principles every day.  Thank you for
all you do, Justin!









